

INDEPENDENT UNIVERSITY, BANGLADESH



ABOUT ADMISSIONS

ACADEMICS

ALUMNI

RESEARCH

COURSES

LIFE @ IUB

LFE

RESOURCES

We deeply mourn



It is with immense sadness to inform of the passing of one of our beloved faculty members, Dr. Numair Atif Choudhury, Assistant Professor in the Department of English, SLASS, IUB. Dr. Choudhury, son of renowned educator Mrs. Lubna Choudhury, was visiting Tokyo, Japan to attend an International Conference on Language, Literature and Culture (ICLLC) to present his paper titled "Anthropological Magical Realism" at the time of his demise.

Dr. Numair Choudhury, who joined IUB in April 2017, was an integral part of the Department of English, and was someone we all cared for and loved for his scholarship, his kindness and hard work. This is a time of great grief and loss for us. We pray for the departed soul and also for his grieved family so they get strength to recover from this irreparable loss.

Please Join us to commemorate his life and achievements on Wednesday, 19 September 2018 at 1:00 pm in the SLASS faculty lounge, 7010 (Level 6).